
 

   

 

To effectively manage pests during the Spring and Summer 
months, East End Pest Management recommends you continue 
your Pest Control services through Fall and Winter. 
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We will often say: If you allow a Rodent population to grow to the point where, " you 

see something", then you may already be in danger. Small burrowing rodent species 
are the #1 invader pests in all parts of the country, urban and rural areas as well. Mice 
are sexually mature at 6 to 10 weeks old and may breed year-round. In perfect 
conditions, a nest of mice can deposit 18,000 droppings and produce 2,500 heirs in a 
six-month period. Bacteria in droppings resulting from infestations may be linked as 
the catalyst for the spreading of many diseases that are harmful to humans. Rodents 
have also been known to “gnaw” or chew unprotected electrical wiring which can 
cause house fires. This is why we urge our customers to keep their homes protected 
during the Fall and Winter months as an infestation and potential damage can be all 
but inevitable if left unattended. Our Interior and Exterior maintenance programs are 
available year-round and will help make sure this never happens to your home. 

 
 

Rodents, Insects and Spiders are actively seeking shelter for the colder months to come: 

Many Hamptons homeowners have, 

at this point, closed their homes for 

the Winter season. In turn, some of 

us prepare for the Winter months 

ahead, as more of us than ever are 

using our seasonal homes year-

round. After many months of 

landscaping, pool maintenance, and 

various other service providers 

including Pest Control, it is common 

for some to leave their homes for 

the Winter unattended.  Many 

believe Pest issues do not affect our 

East End homes during the Winter 

months. This could not be further 

from the truth. It is at this time that 

Rodents, Insects and Spiders are 

actively seeking shelter for the 

colder months to come. Don’t let 

pest issues devastate your home 

while you are away, or even worse, 

while you are there.  

 

Insects and spiders invade the structure of your home during the 
warm months of the year. It is during this time that they will create 
nests in our walls. When structural Pest Control services cease 
some remaining living insects and spiders will enter. These are the 
same spiders and insects you see emerging in the spring. Many of 
us who continue to live in our homes throughout the Winter season 
may even continue to experience active populations of insects and 
spiders as they survive the cold winter months, reproducing in the 
warmth of your home.  Constant control during the Fall and Winter 
months will result in achieving and/or maintaining a higher level of 
control come Spring and Summer.  

 

 

 

 

East End Pest Management offers a range of services that effectively control the pest population 
throughout the year. Contact us today to create your customizable program for control of 
rodents, insects and spiders. Call Today! 


